
 

 S90 W13960 Boxhorn Dr Muskego, WI 53150  414-529-2529 Boxhorngunclub@gmail.com 

 

November 22, 2020 

We want to protect our Staff and Guests at all costs.  With our 

limited number of Employee's any outbreak from within the club would be 

disastrous to our business plan.  

We do not want to see anyone get sick simply because they choose to 

come out and enjoy one of their favorite pastimes. 

So we need to take every precaution possible to try and stop that from 

happening. We hope our choice to require masks inside the club, and 

offering free hand sanitizer will help keep Boxhorn a clean and safe 

environment during this time. 

 We will continue to give our Guests the option of signing up through the 

window and being outside, or coming inside and signing up at the counter. 

We will also continue to offer free face coverings for those who do not 

bring one with them. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this has or will cause in the future, 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes, but we all must 

work together to help slow the spread of this virus.  Boxhorn is taking 

everyone’s health very seriously.  We have taken steps to sanitize and 

clean our clubhouse ever hour.  We ask that is you are feeling sick to stay 

home and rest.  

  

Thanks for your understanding, and continued patronage in these 

uncertain times.  We hope together we can all see this Club be 

around for another 90 years. 

 Matt Dallmann & Adam Vanderheyden 


